
As questions and concerns continue to rise about COVID-19 (Coronavirus),                 
Bienville Parish Libraries are taking precautionary measures to minimize the            
impact of the virus in our communities. This includes the suspension of story times, 
book clubs, classes, and field trips. Additionally, use of the libraries’ meeting rooms 
has been suspended. 
 
Patrons are still able to visit and use the library to check out materials and use          
computers. In addition patrons are encouraged to utilize the library’s online           
resources such as OverDrive™, Hoopla™, Flipster™, and others to download 
eBooks, audiobooks, magazines, videos, and music. If patrons need to renew their 
library cards or help with their PIN, they can call the library and staff will be able to 
assist them over the phone. 
 
We have sanitation protocols in place for disinfecting library materials and surfaces. 
Also, library patrons are encouraged to stay home if they are sick.  
  
As Precautionary Measures Please: 
 

1) Please keep your distance from others. A minimum of 6-feet is suggested. 
 

2) Wash your hands or use the provided hand sanitizer. 
 

3) Limit your time in the library. Less time in our building will lessen chances of the 
spread of illness in our community. 
 

4) Utilize our newly implemented curbside service. Call direct for more                     
information. 
 

5) For information needs, help with reserving library materials and/or help with use 
of any of the Library’s e-Services call: 

 

Thank you! 

Arcadia Main Library—318-263-7410  

Ringgold Branch—318-894-9770 

Saline Branch—318-576-8990 

Castor Branch—318-544-8451 
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